

# Board meeting (01/02/2022)

## DGI

- Say hi to Morten.

## Merch stock

- With the new set-up that will come at some point I suggest we remove the option of buying T-shirts from the homepage. and use them for voluntary give aways and prices.

## Lockers

- There is no good renting system on klubmodul, and the set-up we have now is time consuming.
- suggestion that we just let ppl take lockers, and then cut them open twice a year.

## Boring templates - Sarah.

- Wheel of the year

## Studie fair - 15/2

- Mark whether you are: volunteer, pay a contingent to be a member or are payed
- If sub-department in PF or DTU Sport, this should also be stated
- What do you do (max. 500 signs)
- Mark: where do you meet?
- Mark: mandatory attendance?
- Estimate over when/how often you meet
- How to become a member?

## Comp